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07 August 2018 

By email to: request-500091-40b6ff02@whatdotheyknow.com  
 
Dear Mr Staunton 
 
Freedom of Information Request 
 
Response from West Leicestershire Clinical Commissioning Group 
 
Thank you for your request which was received by West Leicestershire Clinical Commissioning Group 
(WLCCG) on Monday 23rd July 2018, for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Please find below your questions for ease of reference (in italics) and the organisation’s response. 
 
Question 1: I was wondering if I could please request details of payments made to pharmacies for 

locally commissioned NHS or private services, for example smoking cessation, emergency hormonal 

contraception, supervised consumption of medicines, & needle exchange services. If you could kindly 

provide this in spreadsheet(s) format, with a breakdown by pharmacy (name and address), month, 

service, and payment, I would greatly appreciate it (if you also have the ODS code identifier for the 

pharmacy, then please kindly include this also). If possible, details of the most recent 12 months’ 

worth of payments. 

 
Response to Q1: Please see the spreadsheet attached. Please note that smoking cessation, 
emergency hormonal contraception, supervised consumption of medicines and needle exchange 
services are commissioned by Public Health England (PHE). You may wish to contact PHE at 
foi@phe.gov.uk.  
 
If you are unable to open this or any other documents related to this request, please contact a 
member of the Corporate Affairs team in order to agree a new format.   
 
Please note that some documents we provide may be copyrighted to WLCCG and, under the Re-Use 
of Public Sector Information Regulations may incur a license agreement and fee should you wish to 
re-use them.  If you do wish to re-use copyrighted material, you must ask our specific permission in all 
cases, which we may or may not give.   
 
Should you wish to apply for a license, please write to the Corporate Affairs Department at the above 
address.   
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request please contact the 
Corporate Affairs Officer.  They can be contacted by writing to the following address:  

From the office of: Mr Ket Chudasama 

Telephone: 01509 567783 

Our ref: WL230718 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx
mailto:xxx@xxx.xxx.xx


 
Corporate Affairs Officer 
West Leicestershire Clinical Commissioning Group  
55 Woodgate 
Loughborough 
Leicestershire 
LE11 2TZ 
 
If you are still not satisfied following this, you can make an appeal to the Information Commissioner 
(ICO) who is the statutory regulator. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have 
exhausted WLCCG’s complaints procedure. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:  
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane  
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
T: 0303 123 1113 or 01625 545745 
 
E: casework@ico.org.uk. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Ket Chudasama 
Director of Performance & Corporate Affairs 
t: 01509 567702 
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